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JANUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
Mark Pickthorn, Dan Morgan, Keith Stewart & Family, 

Kevin Baumann, Rusty Bingham, James Russell, Ty & 

Jenn Labohn, Lowal Labohn, Margaret Armentrout, 

Elizabeth Hunnicut & Family and Harry Tonges. 

Thank you for all of your support over the year from 

banquets, parties, raffles, donations, to recruiting 

new members and continuing your membership, re-

sponding to surveys and letting us know your ideas.  

Without your support, we cannot support our goals 

and OHA’s mission, you are very appreciated.  

We’ll continue to do our part and hope that you con-

tinue to support us throughout 2023. Please stay 

healthy in 2023! 

Our VP, Kirk Nolan, wants me to remind everyone 

to go out and get someone new signed up for OHA.  

OHA is going to continue to offer the Gun Calendar 

Raffle for 2024 which includes a complimentary 

membership or can count towards a renewal, not to 

mention you have a chance to win one of 52 guns 

drawn for every Raffle ticket purchased. The raffle 

ticket is $50. You can enter yourself and give the 

membership portion to someone or renew your own. 



Congratulations to Tristan Newton and Kim Cason on their Elk. 

Our 2023 annual fundraising banquet date is March 25, 2023 at the 

Wingspan Event Center in Hillsboro  

(Washington County Fair Complex). 
 

You can call or email Melody Kind to reserve your seats now—prices are for Youth 

Dinner 6-17 years $25 each, Adult Dinner only $65 each,  

Adult Dinner Pkg + $50 in gen raffle tickets is $115,  

2 Adults Dinner Pkg 2 Dinners + $100 gen Raffle tickets is $175.  

To Reserve a Table of 8 with 8 Dinners, $100 in gen raffle tickets x 8,  

plus One Rifle Winner per Table is $1260.  

www.TualatinValleyOHA.com  

 



CONGRATULATIONS! 

Above left Emily Brooks takes her 

first buck. 

Above right Seth Brooks got a buck 

and a boar. 

Right, Dan Fischer and his Lingcod 
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33 S 18th Ct 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

The Chapter Meeting is January 17, 2023 at PrimeTime Restaurant & Sports Bar.  

The guest speaker is Tim Rozewski, Director of Records from Pope & Young.  

Come eat dinner with the board at 6 pm the meeting starts at 7pm. 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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